
Energy and Environment Advisory Committee 
May 1, 2018 Meeting Minutes

Present: Bill Turner, Don Sanders, Toni Weinstein
Excused: Dan Smith, Jon Kiper

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm.

Reports from subcommittees: 
• Don Sanders reported that we are confirmed for the NH Saves Button Up program for 10/2/18. 

They will provide press releases and flyers. It would be good to access partners such as the 
NBA and Lion’s Club to help advertise. 

• Bill Turner went to the transfer station to look at the facility. He will follow up with Greg Marles 
and Rick Malasky. 

• Toni Weinstein presented “Did You Know” ideas. She will follow up with Steve Fournier on this 
to  refine them and have them added to the newsletter on a revolving basis. 

Follow Up needed:
• Toni Weinstein will contact Wendy to make sure the auditorium is available for the 10/2 

presentation. 
• Toni will follow up with Patrick Reynolds from the Conservation Commission and Eric 

Botterman of the Planning Board about representation. 

Next meeting: June 5, 2018

Minutes submitted by Toni Weinstein


